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                Friday 30th September 2022 

 

                            Our Christian Value this week is Courage. 
Can you think of a time when you have shown courage?         

 
Hello Parents and Carers, 

      The children have been working tremendously hard this week and we are very proud of them. 
 

Homework 
Maths – Fill in the missing numbers on a number line 

English – Using ‘but’ to extend sentences. 
Reading - 10 minutes a day from your book for pleasure. 

           Decodable Reading books – To be read over the weekend and returned Monday. 
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Diary Dates 

Friday 7th October – National Poetry Day – “Autumn Praise” poetry celebration 
Sunday 9th October – Harvest Worship – St. Christopher’s Church @ 9.30am 

Friday 21st October – School closes for half term at 3:15pm 
 

You can contact us via the school office, 
 Or using the email addresses below if you have any queries: 

s.ramsay@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
a.bamber@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

 
Thank you, Mrs Ramsay & Mrs Bamber 
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Certificates  

Congratulations to all our ‘shining’ stars in Class 2. 
Christian Values Awards 

24/9/2022 Trust – Georgia-Jai – For always being honest and trustworthy. 
30/9/2022 Courage - Max- For always attempting new activities. 
Curriculum Awards 
24/9/2022 - Henry – For excellent partitioning in our maths learning. 
30/9/2022 - Zachary – For superb and well-presented work. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

It’s Harvest Time again, and this year we are delighted to be supporting the 
'Mother's Union' in Burundi. The Mother's Union is a Christian charity, which 

helps families worldwide. Situated in East Africa, Burundi is one of the 
poorest countries in the world. 71% of the population live on less than £1.50 

per day. 92% of the population work in agriculture - farming God's land to 
survive. The 'Mother's Union' is raising money to fund a project that will 

support women in Burundi through developing their literacy, business and 
agricultural skills. The project aims to educate the people of Burundi to farm 
the land to its full potential. In “Loving God and Loving Others”, we want to 
play a small part in making a big difference to help the women of Burundi to 
flourish. We plan to hold a 'Sponsored Gardening Session'. This will allow us 
to raise money for Burundi, whilst encouraging our children to look at God's 
wonderful world as they care for our school grounds. We want to help make 
that connection between encouraging others reach their potential, showing 

compassion for the people of Burundi who work in agriculture to survive, 
and make a positive difference in our own “Small Corner of God’s World”. 
We will also be holding a Non-Uniform day on Wednesday 5th October (the 
children can wear the colours of the Burundi flag: red, white and green) in 

return for a £1 donation. Please look out for the sponsor form, coming home 
next week. 

Thank you for any support you can give 


